
          16 June 2020 

 

            NOTICE REGARDING ADMIT CARDS 

 

 This information is for the THIRD YEAR Students of all courses of the 

College that their Admit Cards has already been delivered to their e.mail 

address.  Students who have yet not received their admit cards, may contact 

the following :- 

 

 Dr K.K. Koul     9718383989 
 Dr Kamal Nain    9811951729 
 Sh Vijender Tiwari    9354444267 
 Sh Narinder Ravish    9650718788 
 Sh Rahul Sharma    9871931436 
  
  
 
            S/d 
       PRINCIPAL 
  

 
 


